
 

     

 

 

 

Educational Advancement Group 

 

I hope this letter finds you in great health and high spirits. I am writing to 

you on behalf of the Educational Advancement Group (EAG), a nonprofit 

organization committed to bridging the educational gap for children and 

families in both rural and urban communities. 

 

Our mission is to empower learners of all backgrounds by providing 

essential educational materials, academic resources, and access to 

technology—tools that are vital for academic success in today’s world. 

Unfortunately, many students in underserved areas continue to struggle due 

to limited resources, digital divides, and lack of access to quality educational 

support. 

 

This is where your support can make a lasting impact. 

 

We are humbly requesting a monetary donation to help us: 

• Supply students with school supplies and age-appropriate learning 

materials 

• Equip families and community centers with up-to-date technology 

• Provide online and in-person tutoring support 

• Host enrichment workshops and digital literacy programs 

• Expand our reach to more high-need neighborhoods, both rural and 

urban 

With your contribution, we can ensure that no child is left behind—

regardless of their ZIP code or background. Whether it's $250, $1,000, or 

more, your donation will go directly toward empowering the next generation 

of learners. 

 

Gretchen Jones Torbert, Ph.D., CHLC 

contact@educationaladvancementgroup.com 

 


